
 

Littelfuse, Inc. 
8755 West Higgins Road, Suite 500 
Chicago, IL 60631 USA 
(773) 628-1000 

 

September 01, 2016 

Subject: Transfer of TE Connectivity’s CQC Fuse Certificate to Littelfuse Inc. 

Dear Customer: 

We are in the process of transferring all of TE Connectivity’s Agency Approval certificates to Littelfuse Inc. 
as a result of Littelfuse acquiring TE’s Circuit Protection Division.  CQC’s Certificates are part of the 
certificates that we are transferring.   

Unfortunately, CQC did not permit the transfer without conducting tests even though the components are 
unchanged.  This affects only Certificate Number CQC12012078873 that covers the below listed UMF 
fuses: 

Part Number Rating 

2410SFV0.50FM 0.5A, 250Vac/125Vdc  

2410SFV1.00FM 1A, 250Vac/125Vdc 

2410SFV2.00FM 2A, 250Vac/125Vdc  

We have begun the process and opened a project with CQC already.  This will take approximately 3 
months to complete.   

As a result of the above, there are a few important points to highlight: 

 CQC logos will be removed from our packaging label until we complete the projects. 
 The CQC Certificate Number will change with a new number after completion of projects.  

 
During this time, please note that even though the components do not have the CQC Certificate, they are 
still the same components that CQC certified originally.  

I apologize if this will affect you negatively and rest assured we are trying our hardest to complete this 
transfer as early as possible. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Saad Lambaz  
Global Standards Manager 

Tel: 773.628.0632 
E-mail: slambaz@littelfuse.com 

 


